Hi Everyone.

I hope you are doing well. This is my last newsletter as Division chair, though I plan to remain active in PCI and SSSP. Jennifer Sherman of Washington State University is the new Division chair. I am sure she will be reaching out to you. I wanted to remind you about several important items. First is the annual meeting August 2015 in Chicago. Our Division will sponsor three sessions and co-sponsor seven other sessions. So check the SSSP website for further details as they become available. Second is to think about submitting nominations for the Harrington Award and Student Paper Awards for next year (2016). Winners have been selected for this year. The details are on the SSSP website. Third, please watch for and participate in the upcoming SSSP general elections. Fourth, until Jennifer is situated, please email me with information you'd like included in the newsletter including your own accomplishments (publications, presentations, promotions, etc.); articles or web-based information you believe are important; and guest articles.

My best, Bill (Bill Cabin, PCI Division Chair)